
  

  

Date: 13/10/2016 

 

 

To 

The Chief Manager 

Surveillance Department 

The Bombay Stock Exchange 

Mumbai 

 

 

Sub: Increase in Price 

Ref: Script Code: Malupaper 

 

        

Dear Sir 

 

In reference to you letter Ref. No. : L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2016-17/130 dated October 13, 2016 

regarding the subject matter we would like to inform you that there is no significant development 

in the operation or performance of the company in the recent past.  

 

 

Thanking you 

 

For Malu Paper Mills Ltd. 

 

 

 

 

Girish Malpani 

CFO & Compliance Officer 

 

 


